The American Association of Petroleum Geologists

INCORPORATED

Office of the President
Graliam B. Moopy
35 Stonewall Road
Berkeley 5. California

May 14, 1957

Dr. H. B, Stenzel
University of Houston
3801 Cullen Boulevard
Houston, Texas

Re: Committee for Reprinting Out-of-Print Issues of Bulletins
Dear Dr., Stenzel:

Bob Dott has agreed to continue as chairman of
this special committee for the current year. He wants you to
serve again with him, :

You are an experienced hand at serving the Associa-
tion. Those with a large backlog of efficient service in com~
mittee work are the ones on whom we rely to handle all the
problems brought about by the continued growth of our organiza-
tions, It is a pleasure, therefore, to reappoint you a member
of this committee for another year.

Sincerely yours,

—Z A

Graham B. Moody
GBM:1p

ce: R, H, Dott
J. P, D, Hull



